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This bill would be DISASTROUS for our once beautiful and highly functioning city, 

Portland businesses and to our tax paying citizens. Daily as I drive my children to 

school we witness the humanitarian disaster that we have allowed to proliferate. The 

countless families whose livelihoods have been sacrificed to enable addiction and 

violence to take over our streets is shocking and will eventually destroy Portland as 

we know it. There needs to be a repeal of measure 110 (which I stupidly voted yes 

for) and an all out ban on street camping. 


